
Continue your consecutive giving streak...



Armen 
Oumedian
Consecutive 
Giving Club

The Armen Oumedian 
Consecutive Giving Club was 
founded in 2016 to honor the 
legacy of our dear friend Armen 
Oumedian. A proud GRJC 
alumnus, Armen steadfastly 
supported the GRCC Foundation 
- through innovation awards 
and several scholarships funds. 
He and his family understood 
the importance of a college 
education, and dedicated 
significant resources to ensuring 
student success by removing 
financial barriers.

 <<Name>>,

THANK YOU for making a gift to the GRCC Foundation in 2021! 
Because of your consistent and generous support, you have been  
a member of the Armen Oumedian Consecutive Giving Club for  
<<x>> years. You have made a life-changing difference in our 
students’ lives, and we’re grateful for your steadfast generosity.

To continue your consecutive giving streak, make your 2022 gift 
today! Your donation supports the hard work of our students, 
helping them reach their goals and improve our community.

Every gift makes a difference!

With gratitude,

Kathryn K. Mullins, Ed.D. 
Vice President, College Advancement 
Executive Director GRCC Foundation
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To learn more 
about the Armen 
Oumedian 
Consecutive  
Giving Club, 
visit grcc.edu/
GivingClub



We invite you to join the...



Armen 
Oumedian
Consecutive 
Giving Club

The Armen Oumedian 
Consecutive Giving Club was 
founded in 2016 to honor the 
legacy of our dear friend Armen 
Oumedian. A proud GRJC 
alumnus, Armen steadfastly 
supported the GRCC Foundation 
- through innovation awards 
and several scholarships funds. 
He and his family understood 
the importance of a college 
education, and dedicated 
significant resources to ensuring 
student success by removing 
financial barriers.

 <<Salutation>>,

THANK YOU for making a gift to the GRCC Foundation in 2021! Your generosity 
has made a life-changing difference in the lives of our students.

To secure your spot in the Armen Oumedian Consecutive Giving Club, make your 2022 
donation today! Your donation supports the hard work of our students, helping them  
reach their goals and improve our community. Every gift makes a difference!

With gratitude,

Kathryn K. Mullins, Ed.D. 
Vice President, College Advancement 
Executive Director, GRCC Foundation

To learn more about the Armen Oumedian Consecutive  
Giving Club, please visit grcc.edu/GivingClub.
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